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	HELLO Fred A. Olds from

Ms. Davis your school counselor!
Here’s what I do at our school: 
Classroom Lessons: I visit all grades to teach social/emotional skills such as feelings, problem solving, diversity, the WCPSS character education traits, study skills, and career awareness.  
Small Group Counseling: I facilitate small groups for students who need a little extra support in a certain area.
Individual counseling: I meet individually with students short term to work through problems affecting them at school.  
Consultation with staff/parents: I am available to meet/talk with teachers and parents to help support students, share resources, and provide education about issues affecting children.  

*Please be aware of my respect for confidentiality in dealing with any issues that arise during the school year.
*If you have any questions or if I can be of any help to your student’s success here at Olds, please do not hesitate to email me at lfdavis@wcpss.net or call me at 919-856-7699 ext: 20965.

Website: http://oldscounselor.weebly.com/
 
	From the classroom: 
March: GOOD Judgment
K: Making Good Choices

1st: Funny Tummy Feelings
2nd: Stranger Safety

3rd: Peer Pressure

4th: Rumors
5th: Middle School 

April: COURAGE

 K: Having Courage
1st: Good Sportsmanship
2nd: Courage to be yourself!
3rd: Career-Traditional vs. nontraditional careers
4th: Future Planning
5th: Locks for Lockers
May: Kindness
K: Kindness
1st: Career
2nd: Teamwork
3rd: EOG Prep
4th: EOG Prep
5th: Attitude and School Success
*If you would like to know more about the above topics please email or call me!
Character Education
SPIRIT Days
 @ OLDS
March 8th:  Wear Green for Good Judgment

April 12th: Wear Black for Courage
May 3rd:  Wear OLDS colors (Red, White, and Purple) for Kindness


	WHO’s been ACTING RESPONSIBLY?
*Golden Lunch Tray Awards: Each day in the cafeteria, grade levels can earn up to 7 points by how they enter into the cafeteria, their voice level at a 2, behavior at their table, how clean their floors and tables are when they finish eating, and their behavior exiting the cafeteria. The grade level with the most cafeteria points at the end of the week earns a tray.  The first tray earned is a red tray, next is a purple tray, then the GOLD Tray.  The trays are displayed above classroom doors for all to see. Congratulations to Fourth grade, and Kindergarten and Fifth grade two times year GOLDEN LUNCH TRAY!! 
Students had special treats and activities at lunch to celebrate. 
UN-Excused TARDIES!!
Each week grade levels can earn a golden clock display above their door if their grade level has the lowest amount of unexcused tardies for the week.  Recently, we switched to the grade level who has the highest reduction of unexcused tardies each week!  Over the years we are seeing a reduction in unexcused tardies, but we can do better!  
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**School officially begins at 8:30a.m.!! How can you make sure you are on time?  
Here are a few hints: Have your child choose the clothes they will wear the night before, ask your child to pack his/her bookbag the night before school and place it near the door, and establish a set time to leave your house that ensures on-time arrival.
*We would like all our students to arrive between 8 and 8:20am.  This gives them time to walk to their room, unpack, and be ready to start their educational day at 8:30 am.  

	3 Steps to Growing Up a Confident Child
Confidence: It doesn’t just happen and you never really arrive.  Even adults who appear confident have times when they don’t feel that way.  Help your child recognize that everyone struggles with confidence at one time or another, but it is a well-worn path and there is light at the end of the tunnel.  While most of us wait to feel confident before taking the first step, these are ways to help you get started.   The first step is actually making a commitment or decision to actually step forward in the direction of the goal.  Want to play at the piano recital with confidence rather than shaking hands and knocking knees?  First make the decision to prepare for the recital and be a participant. Want to feel confident attending a new school and making new friends?  First, make a decision to spend the first day talking to another student. Commit and stick with your decision. A second step, courage means taking action and it is the most uncomfortable step of all.  It means recognizing fear and moving forward anyway.  Courage doesn’t mean an absence of fear.  It means feeling the fear and taking action anyway. Often, we are not aware of our own abilities.  We tend to think everyone else is more capable than we are.  The third step is not only recognizing but encouraging your child’s talents, gifts, and abilities. Practice the piano in anticipation of the big day. Role-play how to introduce yourself and talk with new people. 
These are all ways we can not only prepare ourselves but increase the chance of success in those situations that create anxiety and fear. What is the end result of commitment, courage and recognizing our abilities?  Confidence is the natural result.  This doesn’t mean that confidence is here to stay in all situations.  No doubt there will be other challenges.  But each time we face a new challenge we can draw on what we learned through the process.
https://wyattthewonderdog.com/author/onew0rd424/ By Lynne Watts 2018


	What can we do today to help kids develop self-esteem?
Praise effort not ability–When we say, “Look how smart you are-you made an A!”  We set kids up to think they don’t have to work for the good grade.  We also set them up to think they must be dumb if they don’t make an A on the next test.  Instead, recognize the effort they put into the result. When we say, “You studied hard for that grade.  I’m proud of you.”  We can help them understand what is working for them and how to continue being successful.

Encourage kids to be kids and make mistakes–Childhood is the time to learn and we learn by making mistakes.  Certainly, we don’t want kids to make dangerous mistakes, but learning by falling down is how we learned to walk.  Sometimes mistakes hurt; physically, mentally, and emotionally.  But that’s the point.  We not only learn from the mistake itself, but from how to handle the consequences.  Take the opportunity presented to teach, but not to preach.

Teach kids how to handle emotions- Focus on the feeling.  Think about the mindset that created it.  Talk through them.  Listen.  Share your experience.  Model healthy ways to cope with feelings.  Sad and unhappy feelings don’t require a new toy or a piece of candy to cheer them up and make them go away.  By the same token, every win doesn’t have to be celebrated with cake and a party.  Just having someone to share a feeling, good or bad, can be enough.

https://wyattthewonderdog.com/author/onew0rd424/ Lynne Watts 2017
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